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          Paris, February 12th 2024 
 
 
Dear Whiteready Dear Director Luisa Caprotti 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the incredible work you do in 
empowering women all around the world through your free services. 
 
Your dedication to providing free website building, cloud services, video platform, newsletter platform, online 
facilities map, and hosting has had a significant impact on women entrepreneurs, professionals, and organizations 
globally. By offering these services without charge, you have created opportunities for women to showcase their 
talents, ideas, and businesses on a global platform. 
 
Your commitment to empowering women is truly commendable. Through your services, you have enabled 
women to amplify their voices, connect with a wider audience, and build strong online communities. By leveling 
the playing field and removing financial barriers, you have empowered women to establish their online presence 
and pursue their dreams with confidence. 
 
We have personally experienced the transformative power of your services. Your user-friendly platforms have 
allowed us to create a professional website, share engaging videos, distribute informative newsletters, and 
collaborate with others seamlessly. Your support has not only enhanced our visibility but also provided us with 
the tools necessary to thrive in the digital age. 
 
We are grateful for your tireless efforts in championing gender equality and women's empowerment. Your belief 
in the potential of women to make a difference is evident in the services you provide. By offering these services 
for free, you have demonstrated your commitment to creating a more inclusive and equal world. 
 
On behalf of all the women who have benefited from your services, I want to express our deepest appreciation. 
Your contribution is invaluable, and we are truly grateful for the opportunities you have provided us. 
 
Thank you for being a catalyst for change and for empowering women all around the world. Your generosity and 
support are making a real difference in the lives of countless women. 
 
With sincere gratitude, 
 
President Marie Christine Oghly 
FCEM Femmes Chefs d'Entreprise Mondiales  
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